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CO-OP (R) Aero-Tack

CONVENIENT AEROSOL INSECTICIDE FOR THE CONTROL OF FLIES AND
MOSQUITOES ON DAIRY CATTLE, BEEF CATTLE, HORSES AND HOGS.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

COMMERCIAL

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins.............................50%
Piperonyl Butoxide....................5.0%

DANGER

EXPLOSIVE

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

REGISTRATION NO. 15858
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS 900 g

INTERPROVINCIAL COOPERATIVE LIMITED
P.O. BOX 1050, SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN S7K 3M9

WINNIPEG      TORONTO        MONTREAL       MONCTON

(R) Registered Trade Mark Interprovincial Cooperative Ltd.

DIRECTIONS:  HORN FLY, HOUSE FLY, DAIRY CATTLE AND BEEF CATTLE  
MOSQUITOES AND STABLE FLY (Lactating and Non Lactating) Spray
animals once daily with a fine mist using 30-60 g per animal. 
Spray for 10-20 seconds down each side of the animal.  Cover
animal entirely but do not wet hair.  Treat dairy animals before
milking.

Do not use more than once a day.  Wash udders after spray but
before milking.  When fly population is under control treatments
may be reduced to once every two days or as necessary. Do not
spray in animal's eyes.

HORSES AND HOGS HOUSE FLY, HORSE FLY AND MOSQUITOES

Spray animals daily with a fine mist.  Use 15-30 g per animal per
day.  Use only lower rate on hogs.  Do not spray in animals eyes.
To apply these rates spray for 6-12 seconds down each side of the
animal.   Cover animal but do not wet hair or skin.



MILK ROOMS

To kill all flies present in the milk room close doors and
windows.  Spray upward in a sweeping motion until room fills with
mist.  Keep room closed for 15 minutes and then ventilate for 30
minutes before re-entering.  Use only when milk room is not in
operation.  Cover or remove any milking equipment during
spraying.  Cover bulk tank loading and unloading valves.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUR OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not remain in
treated areas.  Ensure proper ventilation after sealed areas have
been treated.  Cover milk and milking utensils to prevent
contamination from spray and dead insects.  Any treated surface
that may contact food or feed products should be washed
thoroughly with potable water after spraying and before re-use. 
Avoid inhalation of spray.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes. 
Wash after using.

Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate.  Do not
store at a temperature above 50 degrees C or near an open flame.

FIRST AID:  If sprayed in eyes or on skin, flush with clean
water.  If irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If
accidently swallowed, obtain medical attention at once.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the PEST
CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

LIMITATION OF WARRANTY:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising out of the use or handling of this product
and accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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